
KURE BEACH 

CITIZENS BEACH PROTECTION COMMITTEE 

DECEMBER 11, 2007 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 PM at the Town Hall with the 

following in attendance: 

 

Tom Barber, Superintendent   Priscilla Smith, Secretary 

Dick Graham     Nola Jackson 

Tony Gonsalves     Phyllis Mojzis 

Sandra Cox 

Also Attending: 

Chuck Keener, SLAP 

 

By motion made, seconded and carried the agenda was approved with two 

changes.   

 

By motion made, seconded and carried the minutes of the November 6
th
 

meeting was approved. 

 

Old Business: 

 

1. Turtle decals:  These seem to be staying on the garbage cans.  They 

will be continued to be monitored. 

2. Crossover construction permits:  John Batson has not been able to get 

back to Tom.  Presently the rule is apparently 1-½ feet above the 

existing dunes.  

3. Letters to Residents:  Tom has spoken with Marlowe & Assoc. and 

they advised that on their web site is a letter that can be e-mailed to 

the House of Representatives, etc.  The site will be able to advise 

when an item of interest is to be voted on, etc.  (See:  marloweco.com) 

4. Mike McIntyre’s bill, H.R. 68 is still in committee 

5. Town’s Beach Ordinances:  Sandra Cox and Dick Graham have 

devoted considerable time to this project.  Sandra has reviewed the 

ordinances and has drawn up several new ones that would be 

beneficial to the town, also revisions for several existing ones.    

a. The applicable fines should be increased. 

b. There is a need for a person designated as the Enforcement 

officer to follow through and ticket those who break the rules. 

c. Many of the ordinances are duplicated, but with different rules.   
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     These need to be clarified. 

 

The committee will review the recommended additions and changes and 

relay their ideas to Sandy who will incorporate them into her report. 

 

New Business: 

 

There were no residents to address the committee. 

 

Tom has provided the Mission Statement that was adopted by the Committee 

on July 11, 2006.  Mission Statements are dynamic documents and should be 

reviewed yearly.  

 

Tom has advised that the beach now has a tsunami warning sign. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be 

at 3:30 PM on Tuesday January 8, 2008 at the Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Priscilla Smith 

 

 

And Tom Writes. 

 

I’d like to again thank all of the members of our committee for their hard 

work this past year.  This group especially has a “passion for the beach”  

which makes it more fun for us as individuals to continue to do this.  Irene 

and I wish you all a very Merry Christmas.  

 

Tom & Irene Barber 

 


